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Notice of Revisions to Standard Details for
Construction (ADA Compliance)

The Department of Public Works (DPW) has updated Standard
Details, Section VII, Roadway and Site Improvements, as
follows:

Replaced I-5 with I-5A, I-5B, and I-5C
Removed I-14 through 1-23

DPW has added new Standard Details, Section XII, Pedestrian
Facilities, as follows:

Added PF-1 through PF-29

DPW will also be advising Contractors during Procurement of
this change to the Standard Details. All new solicitations for
construction starting July 1, 2022 will include and be subject to
the revised General Provisions. Attached are the replacement
and new details.




